
MINISTER DACIC MEETS WITH AMBASSADOR OF AUSTRIA SOON ENDING HIS MISSION IN SERBIA
Tuesday, 28 November 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs received today a farewell call by the
Ambassador of the Republic of Austria, H.E. Johannes Eigner.  

Minister Dačić expressed appreciation to the Austrian Ambassador for successful cooperation
and his personal contribution towards the promotion of bilateral relations during his five-year
term in Serbia and for the support of Austria to Serbia's EU integration process.

Both sides commended high-level political dialogue and agreed that the relations between
Serbia and Austria were stable and comprehensive and expressed an interest in the further
strengthening of economic cooperation.

Minister Dačić wished Ambassador Eigner a lot of success in his professional and personal life.
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